
From: Estha van der Linden (Business SA) [mailto:esthav@business-sa.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, 7 May 2019 3:17 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: Children's Services Award 

 

Dear President Ross 
 
It has come to our attention that the Fair Work Commission did not receive our most recent 
correspondence regarding the Children’s Service Award 2010.  
 
I can confirm that Business SA has withdrawn it’s application regarding casual workers in this Award. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this has caused. If you have any questions regarding this matter, 
please contact the undersigned. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Estha van der Linden 
Senior Policy Adviser - (Available Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri) 
 

T:  8300 0073  |  M:  0404 391 524 
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